
 

 

19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3/2 India/Kenya Class trip to Call of the Wild Zoo 
 
We are very excited to inform you that as part of our Summer 2 topic ‘All about animals’ we will be 
attending a trip to the Call of the Wild Zoo.  
 
The date of the trip is Tuesday 4th June 2024. Children should attend school in their full school 
uniform,  being mindful of the weather.  We will be walking a lot, so the children are welcome to wear 
suitable footwear such as trainers.  
 
The children will need to bring with them a packed lunch in a carrier bag, with disposable packaging 
etc.  
 
We will be leaving and returning to school for the normal drop off and pick up times.  
 
The voluntary cost of this trip will be £15.80. The payment deadline is 19th May 2024 and is payable 
via ParentMail.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Miss Hammersley & Miss Coughlan 
The Year 3 Class team  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ - 
 
Please sign and date the slip below and return to Miss Hammersley or Miss Coughlan by  
Friday 26th April 2024 
 
I give permission for my child  …………………………………………………… in class……………………………to attend 
the Year 3/2 trip to Call of the Wild Zoo on Tuesday 4th June 2024 and agree to them traveling by 
coach.  
 
 
          If your child is in receipt of free school meals and would like a packed lunch supplied by the 
school, please tick the box. Please circle what option your child would like in their cold packed lunch: 
 
Cheese    or   ham 
 
 
Signed ...................................................................             Print name................................................... 
 
Date …………………………………………. 
 

 

 


